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July 25, 2017 

 

Jennifer Hall    

Executive Director 

Ann Arbor Housing Commission 

404 N. Ashley 

Ann Arbor, MI 48103 

 

SUBJECT: Closure of Independent Auditor Report MI064-06302016 

 

Dear Ms. Hall: 

   

 Thank you for the submission of the independent audit report for the fiscal year ending 

June 30, 2016.  The audit was performed by Smith & Klaczkiewicz, PC and contained no 

findings.  As a result, there is no further action required of your agency and the audit is officially 

closed.   

 

Congratulations! The efforts from you and your staff to implement sound financial 

practices are greatly appreciated. We wish you continued success in the current fiscal year.  

 

 If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact Lidi Armenta, Portfolio 

Management Specialist, at 313-234-7454, or myself at 313-234-7463. 

 

      Sincerely, 

      

7/25/2017

X
Douglas C. Gordon, Director

Detroit HUD FIeld Office of Public Housing

Signed by: DOUGLAS GORDON  
cc:  

 Gwenyth Hayes 

President, Board of Commissioners 

2551 International Drive,  

1129B 

 Ypsilanti, MI 48198 

 

 

 
  Previous edition is obsolete. 


